From: Heather Wills

To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Reject the Closing of Mercy Hospital
Date: Friday, January 8, 2021 3:54:00 PM

It is shameful that Trinity Health is still attempting to close Mercy. No development within the last month can
support this closure. Instead, we remain in a pandemic and the hospital remains to be needed.

Once again, the application to close Mercy should unanimously be rejected. As stated by this board, the hospital
closure is not safe for the community, the statistics for closure are not appropriately stated, and Trinity Health

should still be ashamed of their egregiously greedy behavior.

Thank you for continuing to stand with the many residents that rely on this hospital for their morality.

Heather Wills
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